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It was heartbreaking to learn of the tragic incident at the Lockport Cave and Underground

Boat Ride this morning. My thoughts and prayers go to the family and friends of the victim.

[ would like to thank our first responders for their quick response to the situation. And I

hope for a quick recovery to those injured in today’s incident.
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